
Attachment 3A to  
Report PDS-028-21 

Since the Brookhill Neighbourhood Secondary Plan Recommendation Report with 
attached Comment Summary Tables were added to the agenda, the Municipality 
received the following correspondence. 

 

Name 
Date 
Submission Number 

Summary of Submission 

Robert Webb 
May 13, 2021 
S023 
 

Writing on behalf of the Brookhill North Landowners 
Group (BNLG). 
 
Writing to express support for the Brookhill 
Neighbourhood Secondary Plan, the Sustainable 
Urban Design Guidelines, and the Recommendation 
Report (PSD-028-21). Respectfully request that 
Committee approve and refer to Council the 
Recommendation Report and adopt the Secondary 
Plan.  

Nick Pileggi 
May 14, 2021 
S024 

Writing on behalf of owners of 2265, 2305, and 2325 
Bowmanville Ave (three of four Linden Lane 
properties).  
 
Requests that all four Linden Lane properties be 
designated Medium Density Local Corridor and that the 
requirement for a Future Block Master Plan be 
removed and replaced with policies to allow future 
development.  

 

 


